NOW

Is the time

We can make a real difference

Ontario's provincial election is coming up on October 6th. It will be a tight contest and politicians are under more pressure than ever to listen to the issues Ontarians care about.

Now is the time that we can make a real difference.

Now is the time when we can win real commitments from the political parties on the key health care issues.

Welland

Civic Square, 60 East Main St Mon Aug 22 6:30-8:30pm

Port Colborne

Royal Canadian Legion 67 Clarence St Tues Aug 23 6:30-8:30pm

Niagara Falls

Royal Canadian Legion 3860 Legion St Wed Aug 24 6:30-8:30pm

Fort Erie

Royal Canadian Legion 130 Garrison Rd Thurs Aug 25 1pm-3pm

St. Catharines

Royal Canadian Legion 111 Church St Thurs Aug 25 6:30-8:30pm

Public Consultations On Niagara Health Care & Hospital Restructuring

In September, the Ontario & Niagara Health Coalitions will release a report evaluating the hospital restructuring in Niagara.

At these meetings we'll share our research findings, and we are asking the public to provide your input into this important report.

How has the HIP affected you?

What gaps in health care services are you finding in Niagara? (Ex: long term care, home care and mental health)

What is working well? What is not working?



For more information contact
The Niagara Health Coalition:
289-271-6581
4634 Queen St, Niagara Falls

niagarahealthcoalition@yahoo.ca